COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

7Iv, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

8th July, 1958.

Dear 3irs,

I beg to acknowledge the recelipt of your
letter of yesterday's date, mgardmg the case of your
steamer TAYMURICY, and have to say that your remarks have
been noted with mmuch concern.

‘ The Committee have ordered an lmmedliate
investigation into the circumstances, and you will be
further advised as soon as the various replies to their
enguiries come to hand.

I sm, Dear Sirs,’

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

Hessrs. Andrew Wely & CoO.,
21, Bury Street,
E‘ CQ 5‘

Lloyd's Register
L BERBIES)



